
  

 

 
Our Ref:  KW/kmd/hoyupdate 
 
28 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Heads of Year 
  
In order to start preparing for the next academic year we have made some Head of Year 
changes to enable a smooth transition in September.  These changes are as follows: 
 
Current Year 7 

Jake Cook will be Head of Year 8 in September, so has started to work with our current year 
7s in order to get to know the pupils he will be working with next year.  Should you need to 
contact him, his email is jake.cook@oldburywells.com  
 
Current Year 9  

Similarly, Terry Cowburn will be Head of Year 10 in September, so has started to work with 
our current year 9s in order to get to know the pupils he will be working with next year.  Should 
you need to contact him, his email is terry.cowburn@oldburywells.com 
 
If you have any questions or queries with regards to this, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school at school@oldburywells.com 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Katharine Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 
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